
 

Weekly Overview Year 6 

Week Beginning: 26th June 2023 

Words of the week: 
There will be no spellings this week due to the secondary school transitions.  

Maths: 
There will be no spellings this week due to the secondary school transitions. 

Literacy: 
There will be no spellings this week due to the secondary school transitions. 

Other: 
This week, the children in school will be taking part in a range of problem solving 
activities.  They will also be starting work associated with their country for International 
Week, which officially starts the following week.  Some of the children will also be used to 
support with the running of the Reception and KS1 sports days. 
 
 
Don’t forget it is PE day on Monday.  Children need to wear their PE kits to school on that 
day. 
 
Reading Records – There will be no expectation to complete reading records over the next 
few weeks as we would like the children to learn their play words and songs.   

Contact: 
Year Group Leader : Mr Young  
6 Ash Class teacher: Mr Young 
6 Elm Class teacher: Miss Duhig 
6 Oak Class teacher: Miss Jefferies 
If you wish to contact any of us please email the Year 6 mailbox 
year6@pfps.havering.sch.uk or alternatively call the school on 01708 555186. 


